
For years, we knew that something has been missing

at Beechwood, despite our lovely facilities and

grounds. Now, we’re hoping to add a porch so that

more of our residents can easily benefit from the

healing power of the outdoors.

One of our Social Workers, Tom West, says “On our

annual assessments, one of the questions we ask each

resident is how important it is for him or her to get

outside when the weather is nice. Almost every

resident places the highest priority on being able to do

that. And all are grateful for the options that we have. 

“However, residents have been limited in their ability

to get outside when it’s raining, or when the relentless

summer sun puts them at risk for sunburn or an

exacerbation of their neurological disability. 

“With the new porch, now we’ll have a space that is

outdoors, but safer than outdoors. It will have the

aesthetic benefits of being outside in the woods or in a

garden without the possible risks of going completely

outside. Residents will be able to experience most of

the benefits of being there without the difficulty of

transporting themselves there. They won’t have to

worry whether they’ll be able to get back or about

getting stranded in inclement weather.”

Jenny, a Beechwood resident, says, “I want to feel like

I’m home on my own. A porch would remind me of

being back on my own deck. Typically, I spend most

of my days in the living room or outside when the

weather permits. My limited freedom will be
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Where Living is Full of Life

There is just something in the heart of every person that wants to get to a quiet space and enjoy

the beauty of nature without worrying about sun, rain and insects!

Where we are now: It’s mid-summer, 85 degrees and very humid. A group of

Beechwood Home residents are huddled under the home’s small, hot portico on

hot blacktop. While they hide from the merciless hot sun, they’re seeking fresh

air, outdoor scents and the joy of just being outside. 

Where we hope to be: It’s still mid-summer, 85 degrees and very humid. (We are

in Cincinnati, after all!) But now, a group of residents sit on a large, screened-in

porch, enjoying the breeze of cooling ceiling fans, protected from insects and away

from the harsh sun.
continued on page 2
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expanded by having a porch where

I can go to read. I’m an avid reader,

and it will be so nice to be out of

the sun and under fans in a

screened-in area. An added benefit

will be the addition of a fireplace to

enjoy in the cooler weather. I am

such an outdoor person and was an

avid gardener. I’m looking forward

to being in a place where there are

potted plants to enjoy and woods

and nature to view and appreciate.”

Another advantage to building the

porch will be the additional storage

space underneath that will be

climate controlled to house wheelchairs, beds and other equipment needed by the residents.

Our new porch will be a wonderful expansion of the Beechwood experience for all of our residents. It will give them an

immense lift and increase their feelings of freedom, peace and respite from the limitations their disability has placed on their

lives.  It truly will be a dream come true! With your help, we can reach our goal. Please use the enclosed envelope to make

your gift. On behalf of our residents, thank you for your generosity!

Beechwood is a skilled care nursing facility and is home for 80 male and female adults ranging in age from mid-20’s to early 80’s.  

Making a Dream come true!  continued from page 1.

Dr. George and Mrs. Linda Callard
Anonymous Foundation
The Oliver Family Foundation
The Reakirt Foundation
The Farmer Family Foundation
The Thomas J. Emery Memorial Foundation
The Ruth J. and Robert A. Conway Foundation
The Marge and Charles J. Schott Foundation
The Williams Foundation

Kyle F. Brooks
Eleine Brooks
Mr. and Mrs. Jeff Bahl
Mr. and Mrs. Kurt Poppe
Mr. and Mrs. Larry Galluzzo
Mr. and Mrs. Adriaan DeGraaf
Mr. and Mrs. Mike and Caroline Michaels
Mr. and Mrs. C. Richard Paulsen

As you can see, we are getting closer to our goal, but still have a ways to go.  Please join

these generous donors and help make this dream a reality! If you have any questions,

please contact Judy Sandquist at 513-252-8870 or jsandquist@beechwoodhome.com.

We are very grateful to all who have currently participated in a gift
or a pledge to the Porch Project.  Dreams do come true.  Thank you!
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As we continue to move

along into 2017, I am

pleased to share with you

that 2016 was another good

year at The Beechwood

Home. As the President of

the Board of Trustees, I

had the honor to witness

many successes, work

alongside a committed

Board, an outstanding

CEO, and many talented

staff members. Again, I

had the privilege and pleasure to attend many functions at

the Home; get to know some of our residents; and see the

difference this wonderful Home makes in their lives. 

We had our another successful Shoot for The Beechwood

Home, this year at The Sycamore Gun Club – owner

David Todd; Our Annual Block Party was entertaining as

always; Our Ghost and Goblin Gala, honoring Dr. Robert

Reed and was a remarkable evening; the Friends of

Beechwood annual giving fund was one of the best we

have had to date.  Additionally, we have our first ever

Beechwood Home Young Leaders group and they have

held two functions this past year to educate the younger

generation about the mission of Beechwood.

Fiscally, The Beechwood Home continues to be very

sound. Through the support and dedication of many

friends and benefactors, we have been successful in our

fundraising efforts. We continue to benefit from generous

grants, gifts and donations. We could not be more grateful

for the support from so many. Thank you.

We are grateful to Mrs. Audre

Sedacca for her dedication to

The Beechwood Home Board

of Trustees.  She has worked

tirelessly for the residents of

Beechwood for over 12 years.

Although her Board term is

over, she and Carl will never be

a stranger to the home.

We welcome Mrs. Ellen Kelso-

Seward, Mrs. Sara Osborn and Dr.

Marvin Rorick to The Beechwood Home Board of

Trustees and know that their expertise will enhance an

already great board.  

The Beechwood Home continues to strive to be home-like,

and a resident centered environment as it has from the

very beginning of its inception.  We know it will be

another great year.  

It is a pleasure serving as President of the Board of

Trustees.   Thank you for your continued support of the

wonderful people who live at The Beechwood Home.

A word from the President

Richard D. Oliver

Mrs. Audre Sedacca

Once again the Le Jardinier Garden Club
arrange beautiful vases of flowers for

the residents to enjoy. Le Jardinier club members enjoying lunch at Beechwood.



We Sincerely Thank our Generous Donors
2016 Grants

Kimberly Burns
Chemed Foundation

Cotswold Foundation
The Darrell & Linda Dunaway

Evelyn W. Dunn Charitable Trust
The Thomas J. Emery Memorial

Walter & Sophie English Charitable Fund of the Cambridge Charitable Foundation
William and Antonia Frank Foundation

Lila L. Gallimore Trust
General Electric Employees' Community Service Fund

The Greater Cincinnati Foundation
The Heidt Family Foundation/Mr. Chip Heidt

Blanche M. and Herbert A. Metzger Memorial Fund
The L and L Nippert Charitable Foundation

Oliver Family Foundation
RCL Fund of the Greater Cincinnati Foundation

Schibler Charitable Fund of the Bank of America Charitable Gift Fund in Honor of Karyn Schneider
Marge and Charles J. Schott Foundation

The Spaulding Foundation
Richard & Jan Stewart

The Louise Taft Semple Foundation c/o Ignite Philanthropy Advisors
The Warrington Foundation

Western & Southern Financial Fund
Williams Foundation

Woodward Family Charitable Foundation
Eric B. Yeiser Family Foundation

Mr. & Mrs. Robert Anning   
Anonymous Fund of the

Greater Cincinnati Foundation
Mr. & Mrs. John Armstrong   
Mr. James Arnett in Honor of Jimmy Arnett
Mr. William Baechtold   
Mr. & Mrs. W. Jeff Bahl   
Mrs. Jean Bardonner

in Honor of Linda Orlich-Who makes life 
more meaningful to many people!

Ms. Rosemary Bauer
in Honor of Cynthia Urk

Beckman Weil Shepardson LLC
in Honor of The Staff at Beechwood

Mr. & Mrs. Larry Bennett   
Ms. Jocelin Bessire   
Blue & Co, LLC   
Mrs. Martha Bolognini   
Mr. & Mrs. Samuel Bortz   
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Brennan   
Mr. William Brunner   
Mr. Brian Burgraf   

Ms. JinJa Cales   
Dr. George M. Callard and

Mrs. Linda S. Callard   
Cincinnati Asset Management Inc.   
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Clauder

in Honor of Barb and Jim Momper,
from Sug, Mike Janka and Jos

Mr. & Mrs. John Couzins   
Mr. Donald Dickinson

in Honor of Carole Johansen
Mr. & Mrs. Bob Dimling   
Mrs. Renie Dohrmann

in Honor of Robert Leonard
Dr. Donna Ebron and Mr. John Ebron   
Ms. Maggie Elder   
Mrs. Delle  Ernst Taylor   
Mr. & Mrs. Larry Galluzzo   
Mr. Louis D. George   
Mr. Jon Gimpel   
Glenny Glass Co   
Greater Liberty Baptist Church, Inc.   
Mrs. Judith Green in Honor of JinJa Cales

Mr. Joseph Green
Mr. & Mrs. Matthew Green

in Honor of Jim  Green
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Grimes, Jr.   
Mr. Virginius Hall   
Ms. Rebecca Harrison   
Mr. & Mrs. Trey Heekin   
The Heidt Family Foundation

in Honor of Tim and Tamela Zimmerman 
& Carl and Audre Sedacca

Mrs. Sarah Herp
Dr. & Mrs. Paul Hine

in Honor of Mike Combs
Mr. & Mrs. Anthony Hobson

in Honor of Mrs. Thomas D. Grote
and Father Earl Fernandes

The Homan Foundation
in Honor of Joe DeCourcy

The Barbara and Richard Homlar
Charitable Fund   

Mr. Robert Howell   
Mr. William Hronek   

Ms. Diana Hyman   
Mr. Douglas Hynden   
Mr. & Mrs. John J. Jagodzinski   
Mr. & Mrs. William J. Kearney   
Kiwanis Club of Riverview-Delhi Hills   
Mrs. Christina Kohnen   
Mr. & Mrs. Lawrence Kyte

in Honor of Sug and Mike Clauder
50th Wedding Anniversary

Mr. Patrick Lafley   
Ms. Mary Jo Lane   
Mr. & Mrs. Reed Leonard

in Honor of Woody Bishop
Mr. & Mrs. James Lesch   
Mr.  Sherman Lynem   
Mr. & Mrs. Phillip Macon   
Ms. Jennifer Martin   
Mr. & Mrs. Matthew McCaw   
Mr. & Mrs. Michael McGraw

in Honor of Adele Craft
Mr. & Mrs. Daniel Mechley   
Mr. & Mrs. John Mellott   

2016 Friends of Beechwood
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Merchants Security Systems, Inc.   
Messer Construction Co.
Mr. Elwood S Michaels

in Honor of Caroline Michaels
Mr. & Mrs. Larry Michalek   
Miller-Valentine Group   
Mrs. Patricia Misrach

in Honor of Sug and Mike Clauder's
50th Wedding Anniversary

Mrs. Marjorie Motch   
Mrs. Janet Murphy   
Ms. Regina Nieb in Honor of Betsy Reidel
Mr. Ray Normile   
Ms. Julie B. Northrop

in Honor of Linda  Orlich
Office Furniture Source   
Mr. & Mrs. Richard D. Oliver   
Parkinson Support & Wellness   
Mr. & Mrs. David Parlin   

Mr. & Mrs. C. Richard Paulsen   
Mr. & Mrs. Bryan Peck   
Dr. Jerome A. Planchard   
Ms. Suzie Poulin   
Ms. Sue C. Purcell   
Mr. & Mrs. Nick Ragland    
Mr. & Mrs. Ferd Remenowsky   
Dr. John Roberts   
Mr. & Mrs. Stephen Robertson   
Mr. & Mrs. Scott Rodes   
Ms. Sharon Rosberg

in Honor of The Oliver Family Foundation
Mr. Mayer Rosen   
Mr. & Mrs. J. David Rosenberg   
Mr. Kenneth Rothe   
Mr. & Mrs. Jeffery R. Rush   
Mr. Donald Ruwe   
RWA Architects, Inc.   
Dr. Mary Sandquist   

Mr. & Mrs. William Sandquist   
Mr. & Mrs. David Schmalz

in Honor of Leon Veres
Ms. Susan Schmidt   
Mr. & Mrs. Denny Schneider

in Honor of Karyn Schneider
Mr. Charles Scripps in Honor of Chip Heidt
Mr. & Mrs. Daniel Shiels   
Mr. & Mrs. Dennis  Shiels   
Mr. Barry M. Smyth   
Mr. & Mrs. Doug Spitler   
Stefani Landscaping, Inc   
Mr. Ed Stenger   
Mr. & Mrs. John Stith   
Mr. & Mrs. Abbot Thayer   
Mrs. Emily Todd   
Mr. & Mrs. David Todd   
Mr. & Mrs. Timothy Toft
Mr. & Mrs. Donald Tolle 

Tri State Plan Administration, Laura Murrer  
Ms. Helen Tubesing   
Mr. Dale Ullum

in Honor of The Girls on the 2nd Floor
Mrs. Nancy VandenBerg   
Mr. & Mrs. Paul Verhagen   
Mr. Garrett Verhagen   
Mr. J. Philip Vollmer   
Mr. & Mrs. Daniel Volmer   
Ms. Anne Warrington Wilson

in Honor of Jim Green
Dr. Cheryle Webb   
Mr. & Mrs. Frank Wessels   
Mrs. Marty White

in Honor of Caroline Michaels
Mr. Loy Widener in Honor of Mary Widener
Mr. Richard Williams   

Ms. Judith Allen Thompson
in Memory of Virginia DeRohan

Mr. & Mrs. Stephen Andresen
in Memory of Jerry Wessels

Mr. James Arnett
in Memory of Judith Arnett

Ms. Carol Barbeito
in Memory of Julie Breen

Mr. & Mrs. Wayne E. Beimesch
in Memory of Jerry Wessels

Mr. & Mrs. David Betscher
in Memory of Jude Weller

Mrs. Deborah Boiardi
in Memory of Rick Sutphin

Dr. Marcelle Bouchard
in Memory of Virginia DeRohan

Mr. & Mrs. Philip Breen
in Memory of Julie Anne Breen

Mr. Thomas Brinkman
in Memory of Edna Brinkman

Mr. William Brunner
in Memory of Kathy Fitzgerald

Mr. & Mrs. Jeffrey Bullock
in Memory of Donna R. Bullock

Mr. & Mrs. Andre Busald
in Memory of Jerry Wessels

Kimbroe and Roscoe Carter
in Memory of Virginia DeRohan

Ms. Patricia Clark
in Memory of Orville R. Clark

Mr. Lee Coan
in Memory of Susan Mann

Mr. & Mrs. Philip Cone
in Memory of Virginia DeRohan

Mr. & Mrs. Raymond Cooper
in Memory of Virginia DeRohan

Ms. Carol K. Crew
in Memory of Virginia DeRohan

Ms. Jenny Cronin
in Memory of Susan Mann

Mrs. Jodelle Crosset
in Memory of Kathryn Atkinson

Ms. Katherine Davis in Memory of Ruth Davis 
Ms. Marjorie Davis in Memory of Ruth Davis 
Mr. Donald Dickinson in Memory of Ann, 

Janet & Norma Dickinson
The Donohoe Family Foundation

in Memory of Virginia DeRohan
Mr. & Mrs. Greg Ebel

in Memory of Virginia DeRohan
Ms. Dorothy Ecker

in Memory of Virginia DeRohan

The Enzweiler & Steffen Family
in Memory of Jude Weller

Mr. & Mrs. James Espelage
in Memory of Karen Payne

Mr. & Mrs. Ed Flesch
in Memory of Jude Weller

Dr. & Mrs. Rodney Geier
in Memory of Virginia DeRohan

Ms. Mary George
in Memory of Michele Geraci

Mr. & Mrs. Antonio Guerrero
in Memory of Sherri Lee Davidson

Mr. & Mrs. Robert Hebbeler
in Memory of Jerry Wessels

Dr. & Mrs. Christopher Heeb
in Memory of Jude Weller

The Heidt Family Foundation
in Memory of Jana Sedacca

Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Heing
in Memory of Michele Geraci

Patricia Helms & Joyce Voss
in Memory of Jerry Wessels

Mr. & Mrs. William Higgins
in Memory of Virginia DeRohan

Mrs. Peggy M.F. Jackson & William B Jackson,III
in Memory of Chris Remenowsky, 
Albert W. Gerdsen, Jr. & Louisa Pease

Ms. Mary Kallendorf
in Memory of Jude Weller

Mr. Carl Kalnow
in Memory of Virginia DeRohan

KCAB P&D Development Department
in Memory of Jude Weller

Mr. Robert Knueven
in Memory of Diane C. Knueven

Mr. & Mrs. Andrew Krumme
in Memory of Jude Weller

Mr. & Mrs. John Kuempel
in Memory of Virginia DeRohan

Mr. & Mrs. Vincent Lonnemann
in Memory of Jude Weller

Mr. & Mrs. Phillip Macon
in Memory of Jerry Wessels

Mr. & Mrs. John Maher
in Memory of Jude Weller

St. Martin's Association
in Memory of Virginia DeRohan

Ms. Ellen Mayleben
in Memory of Jude Weller

Mr. Robert McGrath
in Memory of Hal Mercier

Mr. & Mrs. Denny McKeown
in Memory of Dennis Ward

Mrs. Mary Ann Meanwell
in Memory of Virginia DeRohan

Mr. Donald Mellott, Jr.
in Memory of Virginia DeRohan

Ms. Amy Minor
in Memory of Virginia DeRohan

Ms. Marilyn Morris
in Memory of Michele Geraci

Ms. Regina Nieb in Memory of Betsy Reidel
NKU English Department

in Memory of Jude Weller
Mr. & Mrs. Patrick O'Callaghan

in Memory of Virginia DeRohan
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Oliver

in Memory of Virginia DeRohan
Ms. Barbara Owen

in Memory of Michele Geraci
Drs. Beverly & Richard Palmer

in Memory of Jim Callan
Mr. & Mrs. William Palmer

in Memory of Jim Callan, Mary Lou Palmer 
& Bev Nelson

Mr. & Mrs. David Palmer
in Memory of Jim Callan

Mr. & Mrs. George Peck
in Memory of Virginia DeRohan

Ms. Lillian Perrotti
in Memory of Dennis Ward

Ms. Monnie Peters
in Memory of Virginia DeRohan

Mr. & Mrs. David Planchard
in Memory of Michele Geraci

Ms. Yvonne Poppe
in Memory of Serette Poppe

Mrs. Tolli Pugh
in Memory of Virginia DeRohan

Ms. Sue Purcell
in Memory of Virginia Purcell DeRohan

The Randall Family
in Memory of Jude Weller

Mr. & Mrs. David Reeve
in Memory of Jerry Wessels

Mr. & Mrs. James Reifenrath
in Memory of Dennis Ward

Mrs. Jamie Ries
in Memory of Betty and Yvonne Smith

Mr. & Mrs. Mark Rodgers
in Memory of Jude Weller

Mr. & Mrs. James Ross
in Memory of James Callan

Mr. & Mrs. William Sandquist
in Memory of Virginia DeRohan

Mr. & Mrs. William Sandquist
in Memory of Jerry Wessels

Mr. Kenneth Schlachter
in Memory of Jude Weller

Ms. Royleen Seibert
in Memory of Kathy Fitzgerald

Mr. & Mrs. Daniel Shiels
in Memory of Terry Craft

Dr. Clifford Shultz
in Memory of Jana Sedacca

Mr. & Mrs. John Slauson
in Memory of Barbara Brennan Selnick

Mr. John Spence
in Memory of Michele Geraci

Mr. & Mrs. Frank Stertz
in Memory of Jerry Wessels

Mr. & Mrs. Frank Stertz
in Memory of Gary Coletta

Mr. & Mrs. Richard A. Stewart
in Memory of Dennis and Scott Stewart

Mrs. Caroline Sutphin
in Memory of Richard Sutphin

Mr. & Mrs. Edward W. Terrill
in Memory of Virginia DeRohan

Mrs. Emily Todd
in Memory of Virginia DeRohan

Ms. Helen Tubesing
in Memory of Bettysue Strange

Ms. Helen Tubesing
in Memory of Grace Rehling

Mr. Dale Ullum
in Memory of Dan Ullum

Ms. Cynthia Urk
in Memory of Jude Weller

Mrs. Nancy Vandenberg
in Memory of Virginia DeRohan

Dr. & Mrs. Daniel Vogel
in Memory of Jude Weller

Ms. Sara Wacksman
in Memory of Stanley Wacksman

Mrs. Barbara Wagner
in Memory of Virginia Jones

Ms. Gayle Wergers
in Memory of Don Martini

Ms. Pauline Wooley
in Memory of Jude Weller

Ms. Mary Ann Worrall
in Memory of Michele Geraci

Emory P. Zimmer Insurance Agency Inc.
in Memory of Virginia DeRohan
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2016 Memorials Donation
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2016 Celebration Dinner Honoring Dr. Robert Reed Sponsors

2016 Annual Clay Shoot - June 3, 2016 at the Sycamore Gun Club Sponsors

Major Sponsors
Anonymous
The Oliver Family Foundation
PNC Bank
Dr. Carl and Mrs. Audre Sedacca

Sponsor of Strength
Bahl & Gaynor, Inc. 
Cornerstone Insurance, Inc. - Mr. Dennis Shiels
Mrs. Jodelle Crosset 
Gibbs Insurance Associates
Skilled Care Pharmacy

Sponsor of Comfort
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas and Mary Anne Brennan
Mr. & Mrs. Lee and Shannon Carter
Mrs. Adele Craft
Mr. & Mrs. Kevin and Cindi Flick
Fort Washington Investment Advisors, Inc.

Mr. and Mrs. Vere and Susan Gaynor
Graydon Head & Ritchey, LLP
Mutual of America
Mr. & Mrs. David and Sara Osborn
Mr. & Mrs. Peter and Monika Osborn
Mr. & Mrs. Nick and Marty Ragland
RWA Architects, Inc.
US Bank
Dr. Linda Workman and Mr. Steven Cochran

Sponsor of Care
Mr. & Mrs. Timothy and Jodi Toft

Tickets
Mr. & Mrs. Michael and Margaret Branam
Dr. George M. Callard and Mrs. Linda S. Callard
Mr. Chester Cavaliere
Mr. & Mrs. Bruce and Rhonda Cortright
Mr. & Mrs. John and Patricia Couzins

Mr. Joseph Geraci
Mr. & Mrs. Cornelius and Janet Hauck
Mr. & Mrs. Ray and Beth Hils
Mrs. Mary Ann Meanwell
Mellott & Mellott, P.L.L.
Ms. Denise Michels
Mrs. Patty Misrach
Mrs. Kathye Nippert
Mr. & Mrs. Timothy and Barbara Owens
Mr. Robert Pohowsky
Mrs. Megan Randolph
Dr. & Mrs. Robert and Constance Reed
Mr. & Mrs. Erik and Tracy Sandquist
Mr. & Mrs. William and Judy Sandquist
Mr. & Mrs. Jack and Bette Stith
Mr. Lance Vierling and Ms. Patricia Clark
Mr. & Mrs. Nelson Bettie Watts

Donations
Mr. Jay Beech
Mr. & Mrs. Mark and Jane Burke
Mr. Donald Dickinson
Mr. & Mrs. Gregory and Dianne French
Mr. Dan Griffith, IV
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas and Patricia Grote, Sr.
Mr. & Mrs. Brian and Helen Heekin
Mrs. Denise Hertlein
Ms. Christina Kohnen
Mr. Robert Knueven
Ms. Marjorie Motch
Ms. Dorothy Nieman
Mr. & Mrs. Jeffery and Lynn Rush
Ms. Linda Senior
Mr. David H. Todd
Mr. and Mrs. Bill and Barbara Weyand

Photo Sponsor 
Messer Construction Co.

Ammunition Sponsor 
Kirk’s Natural, LLC

Gold Sponsors
Heidt Family Foundation
Western & Southern Financial Group

Silver Sponsor/Award Sponsor 
Bahl & Gaynor, Inc.
Cornerstone Insurance & Financial Services,

Mr. Dennis Shiels
MEP Holding
North American Properties,

W. Joseph Williams

Station Sponsors
4MeGroup
Bell/Lantech Industries
Michael and Margaret Branam
Coldwell Banker, Barb Owens
Adele Craft
Evans Landscaping
From Tee to Green, LLC

Gibbs Insurance Associates
Graydon Head & Ritchey, LLC
Healthcare Services Group
LCS IT Services
Medication Managers, LLC
Mercedes Benz of West Chester
Osborn Williams & Donohoe LLC
Possum Hollow Hunt Club
TruPartner Credit Union
UBS Financial Services, Carter/Brown Group

Food Donation
Commonwealth Foods
Premier Produce One
US Food Service

Teams 
Bahl & Gaynor Investment Counsel
Belflex
Bell/Lantech Industries
Center Bank
Robert Conger
Daikin Applied
Elitaire, Inc.
Heidt Family Foundation
Johnson Investments Counsel, Inc.

Kentucky Heat Treating Inc.
Key Bank
Kirk’s Natural, LLC
Mellott &  Mellott, P.L.L.
Messer Construction Co.
Nelson Stark Company
Osborn Rohs Williams & Donohoe LLC
Peck, Hannaford + Briggs
PNC Bank
RWA Architects
U.S. Bank
Lance Vierling and Chad Fox
Western & Southern Financial Group

Shooters
Andrew Brendamour
Ken Birck
Kevin Brown
Gina and J.G. McCord
Daniel Mechley
Jon Neilsen
Dave Parlin
Dr. Thomas Seward
Dave Staun
Craig Stiens

Donations
Michael Branam
Cabelas – Liberty Township
Patti Clark
Country Attic Treasures
Dial One Security, Inc.
Maggie Elder
Beth Hils
Home City Ice
Oriental Wok – Susan Wong
Timothy Owens
Phillips Supply Company
Timothy Plagge
Suzie Poulin
Megan Randolph
Rumpke
Judy Sandquist
Shewin-Williams Company, Doug Stiene
Stefani Landscaping
Rose Stertz
Taste of Belgium
The Williams Family

Beechwood Benevolent
Pathway

Ms Alexandra Elliott
Mr. & Mrs. James and Barbara Momper

The Porch Project
(Gifts and Pledges from 2016)

Anonymous
Mr. & Mrs. W. Jeff Bahl

Dr. & Mrs. George and Linda Callard
The Thomas J. Emery Memorial
The Farmer Family Foundation

Mr. & Mrs. Mike and Caroline Michaels
Oliver Family Foundation

Mr. & Mrs. Kurt and Cherry Poppe
The Marge and Charles J. Schott Foundation

The Williams Foundation

Block Party Donations

The Balzer Family
Susan and Vere Gaynor

Kelsey Chevrolet
James McCall
Belinda Rose

The Soul Pocket Band
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IRS rules mandate that individuals age 70 ½ and older take required

minimum distributions (RMD) from their IRA each year, regardless

of whether the income is needed.  These annual withdrawals are

subject to ordinary income taxes.  By making a charitable

contribution to The Beechwood Home Porch Project from your

IRA, you can satisfy your RMD amount without reporting

additional income.  This can be done up to $100,000 annually.

This provision may be especially attractive for retirees who don’t need all the income from their IRA to meet current

living expenses.  By donating the money to Beechwood, you can enjoy the satisfaction of knowing that you are

contributing to allowing Beechwood residents to have a porch that will bring many days of joy while effectively lowering

your tax bill.

Turn your required

distributions to help

build the porch!

Residents,
volunteers and
staff members

attend Awaited
at Crossroads

The Beechwood Home Bell Choir concert
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Upcoming Events
Beechwood, Bourbon, Beer

and Basketball

March Madness
Friday, March 24, 2017 - 6 p.m.

Bourbon tasting, Craft Beers

and Plenty of Basketball

Tommorow’s Promise

Legacy Society 

Join Now and

Impact the Future
Help us by making a gift to The Beechwood home

so that tomorrow Beechwood will be even better

than it is today.  You never know how that gift may

impact lives.

Making any planned gift to The Beechwood Home

entitles you to membership in the Tomorrow’s

Promise Legacy Society.  With your permission,

your name will be placed on the upcoming donor

wall, and a brick will be laid in your honor in our

resident Legacy Courtyard, along with a certificate

of appreciation.

If you would like more information, please call

Judy Sandquist at 513-252-8870 or email her at

jsandquist@gmail.com.


